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Established 35 years ago, we are a mixed Club of about 30 members and meet on the first 
Wednesday of each month except December - when we have our Christmas Party - and January 
recess).  Membership is open to retired or semi-retired people. 

We meet at the South Mission Beach Community Hall at 9.30am. Following the opening of 
the meeting and an interesting talk by a Guest Speaker, we break for morning tea and fellowship 
before completing the business of the meeting.  Those who wish can then adjourn to a local 
restaurant for lunch. 

Activities during the month include morning tea on the second Wednesday at different local 
cafes; a games afternoon on the 3rd Wednesday, picnics at the beach and lunch on the last Friday 
at a local eatery. 

Other activities include day trips away, visits to nearby Clubs in Innisfail and Ingham for special 
celebrations and Christmas Lunches.  A combined meeting of our three Clubs is held once each 
year. 

New members and members visiting from other Clubs are warmly welcomed.  It is suggested 
that prospective members attend a General Meeting and a couple of activities before making an 
application to join our friendly Club.  If you are interested, please contact the Secretary Chrystine 
Macdonald on 0475 736 072 or email probusmbela@gmail.com 
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